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Dear Caryn Ann,

Time is running out, and we need your voice now more than ever! October
is our last stand — the final opportunity for your Libertarian Party
membership to be counted for delegate allocation at our crucial 2024
National Convention.

If you aren't a member yet,_ now is the perfect time to join or renew!

Here's Why You Must Act Now:

« Empower Your Voice: Your membership grants you the power to
shape our messaging, select our presidential candidate, and
champion the values we hold dear. By joining, you directly influence
our party's direction, policies, and strategies.

e Increase Your State Delegate Size: The more members we have,
the more delegates your state receives. This means a stronger voice
for your region in the national conversation. Ensure your state's fair
representation by joining the Libertarian Party today.

Every second counts, and we urge you to seize this moment. Act now and
renew your membership with the Libertarian Party. Your membership this
October strengthens our cause and accelerates our efforts in critical areas
such as Ballot Access and Candidate Support.

Join Us Today!

Your window of opportunity is closing fast. Renew your membership before
October 31st to ensure your influence at the National Convention.

If you have any questions or need assistance with the renewal process,
please don't hesitate to contact us at info@Ip.org.
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